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No recycling or compost for  
Easter weekend 

 
(Kahnawake – 3, Onerahtókha/April 2020) 
 
The Waste Management Department of the Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke wishes to advise the community that recycling and 
compost services will not take place on the Easter weekend from 
Friday, April 10th to Monday, April 13th.  
 
For those with Monday recycling pickup, please ensure your 
recycling is curbside by Monday, April 6th, as it will not be picked up 
again until Monday, April 20th. Please note that compost pick up on 
that day will also not take place. 
 
Additionally, a reminder that there is no special collection or 
cardboard collection until further notice. To schedule a cardboard 
drop-off, call the Waste Management office at 450-632-4321 or 
450-632-5825.  
 
Please check out the Waste Management Facebook page by 
searching @recyclinginkahnawake for other updates 
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